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DATE: January 13, 2010 
 
TO:  Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Vickie Sanders 
 
SUBJECT: Little Sluice Public Meeting  
 
On September 16, 2009, the Department of Transportation held a public meeting to 
discuss Little Sluice.  There were approximately 100 people in attendance, and the 
meeting was recorded by John Tibbals.  I have attached a copy of the DVD to give you 
an opportunity to view the meeting if you wish before the subject of the Rubicon comes 
to your board on January 26, 2010. 
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